Thompson & Thompson
2584 Grant Ave., San Lorenzo, CA

STID 3191
Case Summary as of 9/12/95

In November 1992, one 1,000-gallon gasoline UST was removed from this site.
Elevated levels of TPHg and BTEX were identified in both soil samples collected at

ch end (at ~ 8.5° bgs) of the tank. Levels were up to 2 OOOQﬁpm TPHg,
38%120/36/190 ppm BTEX. Total Lead below 10xSTLC. Stockpiled soil was 1000
ppm TPHG and 2ppmBenzene.

No records to show that oe occurred and fate of stockpiled soils is not documented.

Further soil and groundwater investigations were and still are required. JS met w/RP
3/94 in which he indicated he was applying to the State Cleanup Fund. No work since.
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Action Items
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Call RP to find out plans
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